
Dear Friends, 

Consistent with Department of Health 
recommendations to limit close contact during 
the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, constituent 
services and other inquires will be limited 
to email and telephone until further notice. 
Additionally, My office will not be open for 
in-person services or meetings. 

To contact my office, please email us at carrollr@nyassembly.gov or leave a voicemail at  
718-788-7221. We will do our best to respond within 24 hours, however please be aware that  
we are prioritizing urgent inquiries. 

For questions on coronavirus, please call the New York State Department of Health Novel Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) Hotline at 1-888-364-3065. You can also visit their website at: https://health.ny.gov/
diseases/communicable/coronavirus/ for prevention tips. 

For information on social distancing and “flattening the curve,” check out How to Flatten the Curve 
an article in the Washington Post. For those with children out-of-school here are some helpful tips 
on keeping kids active and how to talk to them about coronavirus. If you have any questions or 
concerns about child care during this crisis, please go to ocfs.ny.gov/main/news/COVID-19/ for more 
information.  

Thank you for your understanding during this time of global health crisis. I will continue working hard 
to make sure that all residents of the 44th Assembly District are able to have their concerns addressed.

Thank you for your cooperation to keep our community safe. 

     Robert C. Carroll
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